
 
 

1811 B Street, Colorado Springs, CO 80906   /   (719)576-0311   /   stratmoorhillswater.org 
 

 

 

NOTICE 
 

 

Special Water District Board Meeting 
 

The Board of Directors of the Stratmoor Hills Water District will hold a 

special meeting at the Stratmoor Hills Fire Department located at 2160 B 

Street on Friday, February 2, 2024, for the purpose of considering the 

status of the complaint to recover damages caused by per-and poly-

fluroalkyl based substances. 
 

I. Call Meeting to order 

 

II. New Business 

 

a. Status of FTCA Complaint (Medina) 

 

III. Executive Session in accordance with Section 24-6-402(3)(a), 402(4), 

for the purposes of receiving legal advice on specific legal questions 

pertaining to litigation. 

 

IV. Potential action on whether to move forward with the complaint. 

(Action Item) 

 

V. Adjournment 
 


